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3rd December, 2007
Ms. Mary Harney, T.D.,
Minister for Health & Children,

Department of Health & Children,

Hawkins House,

Hawkins Street,

Dublin 2.

RE:
Tallaght Area Committee Meeting – 26th November, 2007.
Dear Minister,

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting of 26th November, 2007, the following Emergency Motion was passed:
“1.
The Tallaght Area Committee notes the decision not to build the National Children’s Hospital at Tallaght but instead the decision to decimate Paediatric services in Tallaght Hospital leaving a tiny Urgent Care Unit.
2.
The Tallaght Area Committee notes that Tallaght has been passed over to become one of the Specialist Cancer units despite Tallaght carrying out one of the highest number of operations on Cancer Patients in the Country.

3.
The Tallaght Area Committee notes that Tallaght Hospital received NO new consultant posts in the recent round of appointments.

4.
The Tallaght Area Committee notes the decision to hand over some of the public land at the Hospital for a Private Hospital at the same time as these other announcements.  This amounts to the scaling down the Public Hospital in favour of a “For Profit” private service.

The Tallaght Area Committee disagrees with these decisions and supports instead the development of the Public Hospital at Tallaght and supports Campaigning Activity in defence of the Public Hospital.”
I should be obliged if you would let me have a reply on this matter at your earliest convenience.
Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

JOAN KELLY,
SENIOR STAFF OFFICER,
HOUSING ADMINISTRATION.







